2004-60

----Original Message-----

From: dbbosley [mailto:dbbosley@coop.ext.colostate.edu]

Sent: Thursday, November 04, 2004 3:42 PM

To: Kaempfer Bill; Leatherman David; logan; Percival Brandon; Walbek Glenn;
Wood Chris

Subject: FWD: Pick of the litter

These were pictures that Peter Walker took this morning of a Whooping and a

Sandhill Crane (both juveniles) and a few other birds. They were seen

yesterday by a crane hunter and reported about 3:30 p.m. to the Area

Wildlife office in Brush. Peter and I and the DOW area Biologist found them

just before daybreak. We continued watching and photographing until they

flew away about 7:45 a.m. Heading east south east. They may be back this evening unless they

take off with a large flock of sandhills. They were located on a Playa pond about 17 miles east of Last
chance and 2 west of Anton on the north side of Hwy 36.
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